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Sunday 8
th

 September 

13:00-16:00 

The 5
th
 Loves Farm communal picnic 

Bring a picnic and meet other residents 

Meet at the open space by Aunties Woods/ Indian camp  

Party games and fun for all the family. 

Everyone welcome 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the September 2013 newsletter from the Love’s Farm 

Community Association.  
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Reminder - Petition 
The entrance to Love's Farm via the bridge 

over the railway line at the northern end of 

the development is intended to remain closed 

to all vehicles except buses and emergency 

services. You can help take action by signing 

a petition online through our website. You 

have until 15th September to sign the 

petition. 

Station footbridge  
The construction of the footbridge from Love's 

Farm to the railway station is well ahead of 

schedule, and Network Rail expects the main 

span of the bridge to be lifted into place 

overnight on September 21st, according to St 

Neots News & Crier.  

 

All aboard! 
The next play area will be calling at... Top 

Birches! A new train-themed play area aimed 

at the toddler age group will be arriving in the 

copse area to the north of Top Birches, close 

to Hogsden Leys.  This play area will be 

installed in the early Autumn. Take a look on 

our website for a detailed plan of the new 

play area.  

 

 

Keep in touch 
There are multiple ways to keep in touch with 

neighbours in Love’s Farm, through our 

website or Facebook (Loves Farm 

Community Association).  

 
 

Community Building news 
By Philip Gibbs 

It’s good news! Discussions on the new 

community building are proceeding at pace 

by three Local Authorities:  

Cambridgeshire County Council have a need 

to find a suitable piece of ground within 

Love's Farm for their planned children's 

facility.  

Huntingdonshire District Council are revising 

the specification of the building which was 

tendered for last year, in an effort to reduce 

costs, but maintain the standard which both 

they and the County Council will require. 

St. Neots Town Council has begun looking 

into the possibilities of a timber construction 

within the budget figure. 

We, as the prime users of the building are 

heavily involved in the discussions (via Philip) 

and our input is imperative. 

http://www.ourlovesfarm.co.uk/northern-access
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